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Join Beta Test of Mass Alert System 
The Port Authority, sensitive to the need to improve mass 
communications systems on the COATC campus, is beta testing a 
mass alert system.  The system uses Twitter as its backbone.  
Please consider being among the first to join up and help the Port 
Authority test the system.   

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/alert  

Bridge Opening Expected This Month 
With some additional asphalt paving underway this week, the 
roadway and bridge project is nearing completion.  Indeed, we are 
reporting a 96% completion level.  The opening of the bridge is 
fully expected before the end of September. 

GO TO:   http://feeltheimpact.com  

Factsheet:  Labor Day Spotlight 
Labor Day was a fitting day to spotlight the volume of local talent 
that has been deployed on the road/bridge project.  Over 100 
people and 24 companies with local ties were among those 
working on this project. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/factsheet_bridge.pdf  

 


